
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF REDISTRICTING PLAN 
BY THE MONTEREY PENINSULA COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

TO THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
FOR PRECLEARANCE UNDER SECTION 5 

OF THE VOTING RIGHTS ACT OF 1965 
 
 
On September 27, 2011, the Governing Board of the Monterey Peninsula Community College 
District adopted a new redistricting plan for the District’s five trustee areas. 
 
Changes to trustee area boundaries in Monterey County require preclearance by the United 
States Attorney General under section 5 of the Voting Rights Act of 1965.  The submission was 
sent to the Attorney General on March 6, 2012. 
 
A complete duplicate copy of the submission is available for public review at the following 
locations: 

Superintendent/President’s Office, Administration Building 
Monterey Peninsula Community College District 
980 Fremont Street 
Monterey, CA  93940 
 
Administrative Office, Room MA101 
MPC Education Center at Marina 
289 12th Street 
Marina, CA  93933 

 
The citizens of the Monterey Peninsula Community College District are invited to submit 
comments for consideration by the U.S. Attorney General.  Any comments should be made to:   

Chief, Voting Section 
Civil Rights Division 
Room 7254 – NWB 
Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20530. 
1-800-253-3931 
 

Comments may also be emailed to:  vot1973c@usdoj.gov, with “Submission #2012-
1131/Comments” in the subject line. 

 
 

Please post until May 1, 2012 


